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NOTICE OF TECHNICAL CONFERENCE1 
 

Investigation of Resource Adequacy Alternatives 
 

Docket No. EO20030203 
 

 
Pursuant to the “Open Public Meetings Act”, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., Staff of the New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities (“Board”) gives notice of a technical conference in the Board’s on-going 
Investigation of Resource Adequacy Alternatives.  The technical conference will be held on 
September 18, 2020.    
 
By Order dated March 25, 2020, the Board initiated this proceeding.  The Board directed Staff to 
conduct the investigation through technical conferences, legislative-type hearings, and written 
comments.  The purpose of this technical conference is further examination of whether New 
Jersey can achieve its long-term clean energy and environmental objectives under the current 
resource adequacy paradigm.  Due to public health and safety concerns, this technical conference 
will be held via webinar, which will include opportunity for public questions and comments.  The 
format of the technical conference will involve panels on specific topics to be identified in a later, 
supplemental notice. Supplemental notices will be issued prior to the conference with further 
details regarding format, registration and participation.   
 
All information on this technical conference will also be posted on the Board’s website, 
https://www.bpu.state.nj.us/bpu/about/divisions/ferc/resourceadequacy.html, prior to the event. 
The public are encouraged to participate.  
 
If parties wish to submit self-nominations prior to the issuance of the supplemental notice, such 
nominations, which must contain reference to this notice and docket, may be submitted to 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov.    
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Pursuant to the Board’s Order initiating this proceeding, Staff may seek further comment, 
additional conferences, or hearings to further investigate these alternatives. Notices of further 
action will be issued in this docket. 
 
 
 
 

______________________  
Aida Camacho-Welch 

     Secretary of the Board 
 
Dated:  July 14, 2020 


